
 

 

 
Dear Friends,  
 
Lucinda and I are grateful to our heavenly Father for so many things.  In the midst of life’s challenges and occasional 
stormy weather, He has always been worthy of our praise and worship, our thanks for his provision and our trust for his 
unfailing guidance in all circumstance.  The Father’s touch has been evident in our series of meetings with the teams in 
outreach in the Mid Americas Area, and then with all the leadership of the five Areas of the Americas Region. 
 
We are also grateful for those who give to provide for needs in the various ministries we are involved in.  Giving toward 
the replacement of equipment at the Quechua Radio Station has already been sufficient to enable the purchase of a 
mixing console, two computers and monitors.  We want to express our thanks for the generous provision to enable the 
personnel at the radio station in their day-by-day ministry of program production, broadcast and streaming of the Good 
News to the Quechua audience in the Andes of Bolivia. 
 
Another motive of praise to God is his provision for Fundación Emanuel (Emanuel Foundation) – the children at risk 
ministry in Cochabamba, which has occurred.  The vision of the ministry has been to reach out with the Gospel and 
provide daily educational and nutritional support to more children.  Space in the present property that houses the 

ministries, and finances, have limited the number of children 
that can be worked with to about 50 children.  It’s been the 
dream to purchase a larger property to reach out to double or 
triple the number of children.  The news – funds have been 
given and a larger property is now purchased.  The new 
property is in the same neighborhood as the present property, 
which is an additional cause for praise as the location remains 
in the area of need.   

 
Construction of the facilities to reach the larger number of 
children who are yet to hear the Gospel will commence soon, 
and progress will go forward as God provides for the different 
phases of building.  Lucinda and I presently plan on heading 
to Bolivia near the beginning of November, once we finish our 
presently scheduled meetings and travels in the northern 
hemisphere for the Regional Leader role.   
 
In His harvest fields with you,  
        
 
 

 

  

    Paul & Lucinda 
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